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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

June 19, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORAND
No. 59 1 2 “ 2 2

RESCHEDULING OF ONLINE ORIENTATION ON HOMEROOM GUIDANCE
PROGRAM

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendent
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the issued Regional Memorandum No. 329 s.2024 on the
downloading of Homeroom Guidance Support Funds to School Division Offices,
please be informed that the online orientation to update/refresh the implementation
of HGP for Values/GMRC Education Program Supervisors & Public School District
Supervisors has been rescheduled. The new schedule is from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00
n.n. on June 20, 2024. You can join the orientation using this link:
https://tinyurl.com/Re-OrientationHGP-SY24-25.

2. Should there be queries and/or clarification, please contact CES Jennifer P.
Ande at the Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD) through
landline number (074) 422-7096 and/or email address: car.clmd@deped.gov.ph.

3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, CESO
Director IV / Regional Director ;
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